
Hello Joe and Lee Ann, 
 
We have received the CEDAR checks and want both of you to know that we GREATLY APPRECIATE the 
role that both of you play in facilitating this very much needed funding for us! We are also very grateful 
to the members who serve on Joe’s Scholarship Committee, the Board of Directors, and The Institute’s 
membership in general, for their continued support in this our 31st year of operation, which had its 
genesis at the NCCI’s Winter meeting at Mid Pines in December 1992. We most definitely would not 
have made it through all these years and remain standing today, in large part due to the Institute’s 
willingness to stand beside, behind, and with us all these years, which has made a significant difference 
in the lives of thousands of east KY students, as well as those impacted by the other CEDAR Chapters in 
Southern WV, SW VA, West KY and Southern Indiana. Whoever thought that one organization could 
have such a broad and significant impact on so many, which now is over half a million students in all 
these areas, truly amazing!!!! 
 
Many thanks! 
John 
 
John F. Justice, 
President/Executive Director  
CEDAR, Inc. 
P.O. Box 2152 
Pikeville, KY 41502 
(606) 477-3456 
cedarincky@gmail.com 
https://fwa.cedarinc.org 
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